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SCHOOL PLAYS: A BIG thank you to all of the students and families who worked so hard to make our plays a
success! We hope you all enjoyed the shows!

THANK YOU FROM GARY WILLE: Thank you to all the students and families for their generous gift to me for
helping with the upper grade play. | have many fond memories of St. Paul’s, and this added another one!

PLAY DVDS: DVDs will be available for both the Kindergarten and Upper Grade plays. Orders forms are
coming home today and should be turned in by Friday, May 6. The cost is $5.00 per DVD.

GRADES 5-6: Grades 5 & 6 will be attending an in-house field trip next Tuesday featuring Mad Science!
Permission slips are coming home today and should be returned to your child’s teacher by Wednesday, April
27,

GRADES 2-4: Grades 2-4 will be going on a field trip to the Milwaukee Art Museum on Tuesday, April 26%.
GRADE 1: 1t Grade will be going on a field trip to the Whelan School House on Wednesday, April 27",
GRADE 4: 4™ Grade will be going on a field trip to Wisconsin Lutheran High School on Thursday, April 28,

SCRIP: The next Scrip order will be placed today, April 25™ Please have your order in the Scrip box or placed
online by 3:15 PM. Please note, today’s order will be the last Scrip order applied to your 2016-2017 tuition
account. Any in-stock Scrip purchases from the office or those printed directly from the Scrip site will be
applied until April 30%. Any orders placed after April 30™" will be applied to the 2017-2018 school year.

2016-2017 SCHOOL YEAR INFORMATION: There are a few families that have not yet registered for next
school year. If you have not already done so, please complete the enrollment process through TADS. If you
did not receive your e-mail, please check your Spam folder or contact the office to have one re-sent to you.

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK: Teacher Appreciation Week is next week -- May 2" — May 6! Please
contact Jaime Petricek at (414) 423-0835 if you are interested in helping out! Each student is asked to make a
card for their teacher and bring it to school on Friday of that week. We are also looking for 4-5 parent
volunteers to supervise lunch and recess on Friday, May 6% so that the teachers can enjoy a kid-free lunch.
Please contact the office if you are available during the lunch hour on that day — we only have one volunteer
so far!

ASCENSION DAY WORSHIP SERVICE & ICE CREAM SOCIAL: As part of our ongoing 150th Anniversary
Celebration — please join us for an old fashioned ice cream social after Ascension Service on Thursday, May
5th. The worship service begins at 6:30 PM. This is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate our many blessings
and enjoy some fellowship. Hope you will join us!



LOST & FOUND: Please check the Lost & Found table in the lobby this week. Any unclaimed items will be
donated to Southside Ministries.

GRADES 1, 6 & 7 PARENTS: Watch for an e-mail from Mr. Schulmeister regarding Graduation preparations.

SPIRIT WEAR: Spirit Wear orders can be placed at any time! There are forms on the lobby bookshelf. Turn
your completed form and payment into the office.

VACATION BIBLE CAMP: Camp Phillip will once again be joining us for our Vacation Bible Camp on July 25t —
29%™1 In order to make our camp a success, we need your help! Sign-up sheets came home last week, and
more are available on the lobby bookshelf. Take a look at the volunteer opportunities and help where you
can! Registration forms for campers will be coming in a few weeks.

FOURTH QUARTER MISSION OFFERING: We are teaming up with Wisconsin Lutheran High School's "Our
Hands for His Service" project to bring an electric generator to Malawi, Africa and a water purification system
to Indonesia. The High School has a total goal of $25,000, here at St. Paul's we have set a goal of $700. Please
help us reach this goal which will benefit others around the world with the things we take for granted,
electricity, water, and the message of our Savior.



WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING AROUND SCHOOL:

“Kids From Camelot”



